
 
 

25 September 2019 

 
Dear parent(s)/ guardian(s), 
 
Queen’s University is holding a series of information evenings this Autumn for pupils in Years 13 and 14 at school 
and their parents/guardians. Please note you must register to attend these events using the registration link 
provided for each individual event below. At each of these events, there will be information about the 
application process and entry requirements for each degree pathway, as well as information about the 
employability and further study opportunities available to graduates. You will also have the opportunity to chat 
informally with staff, current undergraduate students and recent graduates. Staff from Admissions, student 
finance, disability services, Queen’s Sport and more will be on hand to answer any questions you might 
have. Flyers with further information about both events are attached for your convenience.  
 
Queen’s Management School Parents’ Evening 
 
This information evening is for undergraduate degrees in Queen’s Management School and will take place on 
Tuesday 1st October 2019 from 6.15pm - 8.30pm in the Riddel Hall at Queen’s University (185 Stranmillis Road, 
Belfast). At this event, students and their parents/guardians will have the opportunity to find out about the 
degree programmes available in Queen’s Management School including Accounting, Actuarial Science, Business 
Management, Economics, Finance, and International Business with a Language.   
 
To book your place at this event, please register at the following link: 
http://www.qub.ac.uk/Study/AHSS/undergraduate/QMSParentsEveningOct2019/  
  
Social Work Information Evening 
 
The School of Social Sciences, Education and Social Work invites pupils and their parents/ guardians to an 
information evening on Wednesday 2nd October from 6.00pm – 8.15pm in the Whitla Hall at Queen’s University 
Belfast. Staff will be on hand to answer your questions and to explain the Social Work application process, the 
course content, and how it is delivered.  
 
To book your place at this event, please register at the following link: 
http://www.qub.ac.uk/schools/ssesw/Discover/Events/SocialWorkInformationEvening.html  
 
 
Kind regards, 
GCS Careers Department  
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